Research positions openings

The Minerva Center for the Study of the Rule of Law under Extreme
Conditions at the University of Haifa, invites young scientists and
scholars to join a research team analyzing the legal and policy aspects
of cyber and earthquakes emergencies.

Young scientists, post-doctoral and graduate students, subject
experts, policy and legal advisors are encouraged to apply.
Submit a curriculum vita by February 15, 2014 to:

Dr. Michal Ben Gal, Minerva Center Research Administrator
bmichal@geo.haifa.ac.il



minervaextremelaw.haifa.ac.il

